PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

County Executive

June 30, 2021

Ms. Patricia Colihan

Chief Financial Officer

Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission
14501 Sweitzer Lane

Laurel, Maryland 20707

Dear Ms. Colihan:

Prince George's County has received the Commission's June 18, 2021 letter requesting
approval of a debt refunding plan for outstanding 2012, 2013, and 2014 series bonds.

The County has reviewed the proposed plan and concurs that it represents a solid
opportunity to generate savings. In light of that, the County approves of the proposal and
appreciates the Commission’s continuing efforts to examine alternative approaches to save costs.

[ look forward to working with you on other ways to achieve greater efficiencies and cost
savings in the future.

Sincerely,

E;gela D. Alsobrooks

County Executive

o The Honorable Marc Elrich, County Executive, Montgomery County, Maryland
The Honorable Calvin S. Hawkins, I1l, Chair, Prince George's County Council
The Honorable Tom Hucker, President, Montgomery County Council
Tara H. Jackson. Chief Administrative Officer, Prince George's County
Carla A. Reid, General Manager/Chief Executive Officer, WSSC
Jared M. McCarthy, Deputy Chief Administrative Officer for Government Operations,
Prince George's County
Stanley Earley, Director, Office of Management and Budget, Prince George's County
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